
 

 

 

 

BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, GRH MARG, NEW DELHI 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT- GR CAMPUS  

 

INDEPENDENCE DAY 2022 - CELEBRATIONS 

 

Dear Parent(s) 

‘Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav’ is a Government of India initiative to commemorate 75 years of Indian 

Independence.  

We are delighted to inform you that the Primary Department, GR campus is organising various 

events and activities for the students, in line with the theme of this initiative. Over a period of 1 

week, 8 - 15 August 2022, the students will become involved in various activities that aim to instil 

a sense of patriotism in them and to raise awareness about our history, heritage, and culture.  

The events being organised include:  

➢ Special morning assembly 

➢ Human formation of ‘INDIA 75 YEARS’ by students 

➢ Painting and poster making activity 

➢ Poem recitation,  

➢ Quiz 

 

We look forward to the enthusiastic participation and involvement of all students.  

Regards 

Bal Bharati Public School,  

GRH Marg, New Delhi 

 

 


